
Dear Mr. Bello, 

  

This acknowledges receipt of your public records request dated yesterday, attached. 

  

Please be assured that this office will endeavor to respond within a reasonable period of time, 

consistent with the provisions of R.C. § 149.43.  Please note that because this office is in the midst of 

preparing for the upcoming Presidential election, the response period may be longer than it would 

otherwise be. 

  

If you have any questions, please let me know.  Thank you. 

  

  

Chris 

  

Chris Shea 

Public Records/Corporations Counsel  

Ohio Secretary of State Jon Husted 

180 East Broad Street, 16th Floor 

Columbus, Ohio 43215 

Phone:  614.387.0304 

Fax:  614.485.7513 

CShea@ohiosecretaryofstate.gov  
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